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December 9, 1992 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

This purpose of this letter is to confirm your 
reception of station WJFK (AM), Baltimore, MD on November 
29, 1991 from 5:48 PM to 6:59 PM EST. Your reception log 
was compared with the WJFK program log and music log to 
verify authenticity. 

Thank you for your kind words about WJFK's 
programming. They have been passed along to our 
Programing staff. Thanks for the reception report; it's 
always nice to hear that AM 1300 is capable of long 
distance coverage. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Ryson 
Chief Engineer 

DGR/twp 

tfrrty broadcasting corporation 


